



LGw/LHe 17 March 2023

Dear parent/carer,

## Aprica Trip 2024

I am delighted to share with you, details of an extracurricular trip proposed for 2024for students currently in years 7-12.

The European ski destination trip to Aprica, would take place in February half term 2024.

The Northern Italian town of Aprica provides a landscape with a variety of slopes and reliable snow making it a great ski destination. Along with skiing it is hoped the trip will offer students the chance to experience the culture of another European country, make fantastic memories and of course, have fun. The advantage of this trip taking place in February half term is that current Year 10 will be able to participate.

Students would travel to Aprica, Italy, on Saturday 17<sup>th</sup> February, and return on Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> February.

The cost of the trip is £1,499 which includes;

- Flights
- Transfers
- Five days skiing (five hours ski tuition per day)
- Meals
- Ski hire and lift passes

If your child would like to take part in this opportunity a £150 non-refundable deposit would be required by Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> April, this can be paid via the My Child at School app. The remainder of the balance would be payable by instalments to spread the cost.

If you have any questions please get in touch.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Lee Gwillim







